
3 May 2022

YEAR 1 STAFFING UPDATE

Dear Parents and Carers,

I write to advise you that there will be a change to the staffing arrangements in Year 1. Due to personal
obligations Miss Erin Ho is required to reduce the number of days she is working. We have been fortunate to be
able to appoint Miss Amarese Sharma to share the teaching responsibilities of 1Gold. Miss Sharma has been a
member of our school community since last year and is well known to our children.

Miss Ho will be teaching 1Gold  on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday while Miss Sharma will be teaching 1Gold
on Thursday and Friday.  As is always the case Miss Ho and Miss Sharma will work closely to ensure continuity
and consistency of the Year One learning program.

This arrangement will take effect this week. We appreciate your understanding and support of this
arrangement.

Kind regards,

Olimpia Pirovic
Principal


